
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ESOL 
Newcomer: 

Students will continue to work on the Think Like a Scientist unit.  Mrs. Neves and I are available 
every day to help students complete their assignments for all classes.  Thanks for your continued support 
at home during this time of eLearning. 

Level 2: 

In this final stretch of our school year, we still continue to develop and practice our new reading 
strategies and writing skills through eLearning. In April, we explored and learned a lot of valuable 
information on several environmental issues: climate change, the water crisis around the world, and waste 
management problems, especially with plastic one-time-use products. Moving forward, we will be 
learning about how to investigate environmental issues we observe in our daily environment. We will 
learn how to correctly use reported speech in our argument's evidence from various experts online. With 
all the research, we will practice making strong claims to help compose our argumentative essay on a 
particular environmental issue.  

Level 3: 

Students just finished fiction short stories and will be able to choose how they would like to share 
their stories with peers! During the final few weeks of school, our class will learn about heroes and their 
achievements by reading biographies, watching videos and completing online activities. I am available 
every day to support students with any of their classes for eLearning!  

 

We will be sending home students' ACCESS test scores as soon as we can.  You may be able to 
expect them in early June.  Ms. Kenney, Mrs. Adams, Mrs. Neves, and Ms. Kraft want to thank you and 
your students for another wonderful school year.  We are sad we will not be able to say goodbye to our 
students this year.  Please stay well during this time, and we will see you again in August! 


